
 
 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 7th February 2023 

 

 

  Parent Survey    

                                                                February 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is hard to believe that we are now almost halfway through the academic year.  This can be a good time 
to take stock of the year so far and plan for the rest of the year.  It is important for us to have parent, pupil 
and staff voice when planning.  We have been collating pupil and staff voice over the past two weeks and 
we would now like to gather parent/carer voice. 
 
Please click on the link below to be taken to a survey which should take no more than 10 minutes to 
complete.  The survey is anonymous, but it will be necessary to tick on the year group that your child is 
in.  We will also have some laptops available for use in 4MR on both parents evening nights so please do 
feel free to use a laptop while you wait for your appointment if this would be easier for you. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/kxBsqnscGz 
 
The survey will be open from 12 noon today (Tuesday 7th February) until 12 noon on Friday 10th February. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you tomorrow and Thursday for parents evening.  Your teachers have the time 
sheets so please do ask them if you are unsure of your times. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Counsell 
Principal 
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